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New cases of COVID-19 reported  
KEARNEY –Nine (9) new cases of COVID-19 were reported by Two Rivers Public Health Department in the seven-county 

region it serves for the week of July 2-8.  Please check the Two Rivers website for more detailed information for our citizens on 

current COVID-19.  As a result of the continued decline in positive test results, reporting on positive cases will only be done once a 

week, with a press release and dashboard update occurring on Fridays.  

 

New cases for this week include: 

• Buffalo County – 4 

• Phelps County – 5 

 

Remaining vigilant to prevent the spread of COVID-19 is more important than ever.  Your hard work and efforts made in 

your daily lives should be applauded.   Changes are extremely hard, but they are important for the future of Nebraska and our citizens.  

The more steps you and your family can take to prevent the spread of COVID-19, the safer everyone will be. 

  
 

ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy lifestyles, provide preventative education, 

assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all who live within the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD 


